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Good morning, my name in Ben Pierce. I want to state my unconditional support for 

SB 1578. 

 

I firmly believe that the right to a qualified interpreter is inherent to what makes this 

country great. Our country was founded on inclusion (check the Statue of Liberty), 

and on welcoming those seeking to better themselves. This should not come with a 

language requirement. Interpreters have rights and deserve to be both paid and 

protected. 

 

Again, please vote yes on SB 1578. Thank you for your time. 


